
 

Masjid Ghousia Mosque - 17th November 2022 
We are pleased to tell you that a curriculum visit has been arranged for Year 5 as part of our RE 

project about Islam we will be visiting the Masjid Ghousia Mosque in Peterbough. Our children will 

be given the opportunity to have a guided tour to enable us to look around the splendour of the 

mosque and observe the customs, practices and architecture of those that worship at this impressive 

place. 

 
The cost of this trip is per £7.00 per child, which includes a £1.00 donation to the Mosque.  We will 

need your consent for your child to take part in this activity.  To reduce costs we will travelling with 

Clenchwarton Primary School. 

 

Payment for this trip is on Parentpay and payments can be made in instalments of £3.00 or more.  The 

total of the trip however must be paid by 15th November at the latest. 

 

*If assistance is required with the cost of this session, please contact the school to obtain an 

application form for the school’s Learner support fund. Unfortunately, if insufficient contributions are 

raised to fund this visit, the school reserves the right to cancel this experience. 

Further remittance advice is available within the schools charging and remittance policy available on 

the  school website and parents are encouraged to refer to this. 

 

Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Very kind regards,  

 

Miss C. Rudd 

Class Teacher 

 

Mosque Trip Information Sheet 


